
WAAL General Seeing 11/13/22

- Andi Wolfe: President
The December holiday meeting will be held in the Community Room at the Worthington 
Recreation Center. The main course will be provided by City Barbeque. Members are 
asked to bring appetizers, salads, and dessert based on their last name. A notice will be 
sent to the membership. Note the 6pm start time.
The next scheduled online critique will be on the third Thursday of each month. Send 
images you wish to discuss to Katie Crowley by  Wednesday at 5pm before the event.
Aynn Titchenal has volunteered to create the WAAL newsletter. 
Discussion are on going about the McConnel Art Center being a possible location for 
our general meetings.

- Beth Veldey, Treasurer
The WAAL checking account has a balance of $8,293.23 to date.
As co-chair of the Mill Run Show, she reminded participants that pick up of entries is 
Wednesday, Dec. 7, 11am-1pm.  She also has a reception featuring her own work at the 
Innis House located in the Innis Woods Metro Park on 11/13/22, 2-4pm

- Ruth Ann Mitchel: Membership-chair
Ruth Ann Mitchell will continue to track membership. She will update the board on new 
members as they  register. She is also back at Studio on High. You can see her work 
there.

- Sara-Jane Workman: Public Liaison
She reminded members that the Clintonville  Art Guild  would be having their holiday 
show on November 18-20 at the Whetstone Recreation Center.

The Speaker for the meeting is Karen Snouffer, mixed media artist and art educator.


